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BEST PERSONAL INJURY LAW FIRM  

We Have Collected MORE THAN $1 BILLION for Thousands of Clients

Hupy Collects Multi-Millions 
for Veteran’s Family
A veteran and former state quartermaster of 
his VFW post had been turning southbound 
on a highway when he came to stop in a long 
line of cars because of bridge construction. He 
was coming from getting his cap and gown 
for his college graduation ceremony the next 
day.  As he was stopped, he was rear-ended 
by a tractor-trailer driven by a distracted driver 
and suffered fatal injuries. After aggressively 
pursuing the tractor-trailer driver and his 
employer, Hupy and Abraham, S.C., was able to 
collect multi-millions of dollars for his grieving 
family.

Client Who Slipped on Ice 
Receives $225,000 
On a winter day, our client was walking 
through an alleyway that was covered with 
ice when he slipped, fell and injured his left 
shoulder. Unfortunately, two surgeries did not 
help repair his injuries. Not wishing to endure 
another potentially unsuccessful procedure, 
our client refused a third surgery. Due to his 
injuries, he also was permanently restricted 
from lifting items at work. The case settled for 
a total of $225,000, including funds for future 
medical care.
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CASE RESULTS YOU SHOULD KNOW

Shovels, Sleds and Glare – Oh My!

We Have Collected MORE THAN $1 BILLION for Thousands of Clients

With winter quickly approaching, people are 
beginning to change their regular routines. There are 
many hazards that can frequently occur during these 
months. Here is a quick list of common hazards and 
suggestions about how you can minimize the risks 
that can arise from them. 

Shoveling Safety
Each year, snow shoveling sends nearly 11,500 
people to the emergency room and even causes 
deaths. If you load your shovel with approximately 
15 pounds of snow, 15 times a minute, you’ll 
ultimately move over 2,000 pounds of snow in just 
10 minutes! The most common injuries associated 
with snow shoveling include muscle strains and 
sprains, particularly in the back and shoulders.

Tips: 

•	 Take it slow and stretch before you begin.

•	� If lifting heavier snow, use a small shovel or just 
partially fill the shovel. 

•	 Lift with your legs, not your back.

•	 Do not work to the point of exhaustion.

Sledding Safety
For those of us who endure snowy winters, sledding 
is a popular seasonal activity for both kids and 
adults. However, the simplicity of sledding makes 
it easy to forget these activities can also lead to 
injuries. It turns out, nearly 20,000 emergency room 
visits each year are the result of sledding injuries to 
patients age 19 and younger. In fact, young sledders 
are more likely to be injured in collisions than skiers 
or snowboarders. Use these safety measures to 
prevent accidents on the hills:

•	� Avoid sleds that can’t be steered, such as tubes, 
saucers or toboggans, and never substitute 
strange materials like plastic or cardboard for a 
sled.

•	� Never build an artificial jump or obstacle on a 
sledding hill.

•	� Sit face-forward on the sled and never go down 
a hill backward or while standing. Also, do not go 
down the hill face-first, laying on your stomach – 
this greatly increases the risk of a head injury.

•	� Between rides, walk up the side of the hill and 
leave the middle open for other sledders.

•	 Never pull sleds behind a moving vehicle.

Dealing with Sun Glare
Sun glare can easily, and suddenly, blind drivers. 
When the sun is shining into your eyes as you drive, 
it can be impossible to see the road ahead, and 
the problem can be worse in winter when the sun 
reflects off of snowy surfaces. Take these simple 
steps to improve your vision while the sun is out:

•	� Utilize your sun visor to help block out the sun.

•	� Leave more distance between you and the car 
ahead. When the sun is in your eyes, it can be 
difficult to see what the car ahead is doing.

•	� Drive with your headlights on to increase your 
visibility to other drivers. Remember, other drivers 
might be struggling to see as well, so be attentive 
to other vehicles. 

•	� Keep your windshield clean and streak free, inside 
and out.

•	� If you’re having difficulty seeing the road, focus on 
the lane markings to guide you.

These are just a few of the precautions you can take 
to ensure your winter is safer and happier. However, 
do not let the risk of hazards prevent you from truly 
celebrating the season and snow! If you or a loved 
one is injured at any time, please contact us at 800-
800-5678. 

ALERT: 
Roundup® Cancer Warning
Roundup, the most used weed killer 
around the world, has been linked to 
cancer, lymphoma and leukemia.  

Hupy and Abraham, S.C. is handling 
Roundup cancer lawsuits and is 
available to discuss your case and 
answer your questions at no cost to 
you.  

Please contact us today at: 
1.800.800.5678.
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We serve the entire states of 
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‘Tis the season! When this time of year rolls around, 
many people find themselves hungry and without 
family on which to rely. Hupy and Abraham, S.C. will 
team up with local food shelters and community 

groups 
throughout 
Wisconsin, 
Illinois and 
Iowa to feed 
more than 
100,000 this 
holiday season. 
In addition to 
the support 
the firm gives 

organizations all year, Hupy and Abraham, S.C. is 
proud to continue its annual tradition of providing 
food baskets in lieu of sending holiday cards.

Additionally, 
Make-A-Wish 
Wisconsin has 
been able to 
grant more 
wishes this 
year because of 
the fundraising 
efforts of Hupy 
and Abraham, 
S.C. employees. Two young 
children will have their 
dreams of visiting Hawaii 
come true after the firm 
raised enough funds to fully 
cover their trips.

Submit and Win!  
Here’s your chance for 
some prizes and cash! 
We have two ways you 
can win in 2018.

Holiday Cash is back 
this year! In November 
and December, we’ll 
pick five random people 
each month to win $100. To enter, just fill out the form at 

www.hupy.com/holidaycash.

Additionally, our “Game Day Crew” Photo Contest is 
almost over. You still have an opportunity to submit a 
picture of your closest family and friends, or whomever 
you cheer with for your team, for a chance to win! The 
selected best photo will go to a final vote where you could 
win game-day tickets, a meet and greet and more!
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• ��Hupy and Abraham, S.C. Attorneys Win Awards 

Recently, two Hupy and Abraham, S.C. attorneys were honored at award 
ceremonies for their legal accomplishments. The Association for Women Lawyers 
presented Attorney Terese Halfmann of the firm’s Milwaukee office with their 
Mentoring Award. Attorney Halfmann’s award was well deserved in honor of her 
long and consistent career of guiding other women to 
achieve their fullest potential.

Attorney Zachary Zellner of the firm’s Madison office 
was named an Up and Coming Lawyer for 2018 by the 
Wisconsin Law Journal. The Up and Coming Lawyers are 
composed of newer attorneys who have shown potential 
to impact the legal community.

Hupy and Abraham, S.C. Attorneys Win Awards
A Great Time to Give Back

www.hupy.com/holidaycash

